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Mathlete bags medals at int’l science and math
competitions

Ervin Joshua Bautista

A high school student from Southville
International School and Colleges (SISC)
continued his winning streak by bagging
medals in international math and science
contests. Joshua Bautista of Gr. 8 –
Integrity won a gold medal in math and a
bronze medal in science in the preliminary
round of the online Asian Science and
Math Olympiad (ASMO) 2020.

Bautista got the gold for placing in the top
5% of all takers in his level, and the bronze
for belonging in the top 15%. He advances
to the National Round of the competition on
November 28, 2020 with other medallists
from the ten participating Asian countries.

Virtual celebrations highlight Teachers’
Day

Preschool to High School students took the e-way to express their gratitude
to their teachers during the celebration of Teachers’ Day this year. Over the
past two months, SISC students have become tech-savvy and used every bit
of that technology to surprise their teachers with virtual greetings, and song
and dance numbers. Some were even joined by family members in their
performances as they appreciate the dedication and hard work of their
children’s teachers more than ever.
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The school administration likewise did
not let the pandemic stop them from
honoring the teachers by holding a
webinar on Beating Burnout Among
Educators last October 21, 2020
hosted by SISC alumna and celebrity
Jodi Sta. Maria and Dr. Tito Almadin.
It’s a way to help them adapt to the
new challenges of fully digital teaching
while leaving no student behind.There
has never been a greater time to
celebrate SISC teachers than this
year.

Improve your child’s online learning
experience by answering the parent survey  

Parent involvement has always improved student outcomes. As the school
transitions to online learning, we value and appreciate your input so your child
keeps progressing in his/her studies. We would like to ask you to fill out the
Survey for Remote Learners to know how your family is doing with distance
learning, and identify areas of improvement to support you and your child
better. Please click the button below to access the survey:

VOLT Survey for Parents

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdNwwYC9ByfYeXevvth2sNF0mvQU4xAuSJh6BMyQstEQHCa9g/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&gxids=7757
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdNwwYC9ByfYeXevvth2sNF0mvQU4xAuSJh6BMyQstEQHCa9g/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&gxids=7757


SISC will be conducting its First Term
Assessments from October 26 – 28,
2020 using Exam.net. Exam.net is a
secure online platform that allows
students to take e-exams using their
own digital devices. Prior to the First
Term Assessments, SISC students
already took a practice test so they are
accustomed to the testing platform.

The Mid-Year Break of students is from
October 29 - November 10, 2020. 
 Online classes in Preschool - High
School will resume on November 11,
2020.

Schedule of First Term Exams and Mid-
Year Break set



First Term Exam Schedule
Preschool

Grades 1 and 2

Grades 3 - 5



First Term Exam Schedule
Grades 3 - 5

Grade 6

Grades 7 - 9



First Term Exam Schedule
Grades 7-9

Grade 10



First Term Exam Schedule
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